
Reason for Extension of STA Period: 

This application extends the licensed period for BSS1 by 6 months.  The current license, 1519-EX-ST-

2020, will expire in June of 2021.  Due to continuing launch delays, the satellite is not expected to be 

launched until at least May 2021.  The current STA period will not allow time to complete the 

experiment, so we request this STA to allow another 6 months licensed period.   

All details of design, orbit and operation remain unchanged from the original STA. 


